
 

Rick Staly, Sheriff 
FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

“An honor to serve, a duty to protect.” 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
Date: October 23, 2023 
Prepared by: Ava Hanner, Public Affairs Office  
Phone and Email: 386-262-8066, AHanner@flaglersheriff.com  
Release #: 2023 - 204 

 

Sheriff Staly Invites You to a Free Trunk-Or-Treat 
Community Invited to The Kim C. Hammond Justice Center from 6-8pm 

BUNNELL, FL – The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) invites you and your family to join us on 
Saturday, October 28, 2023, as Sheriff Rick Staly and the FCSO team give away free Halloween candy.  

 
The 2023 FCSO Drive-Through Trunk-Or-Treat starts at 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, October 28th at the Kim C. 
Hammond Justice Center at 1769 East Moody Boulevard, Bunnell, FL. The event is free to the public and 
is scheduled to end around 8:00 p.m.  
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“Our Trunk-or-Treat event is a fun and safe place for children and adults to join in on the Halloween 
fun,” Sheriff Staly noted. “FCSO’s Community Engagement team has worked hard to put this event 
together and we hope you join us for a ‘spooktacular’ evening!” 
 
If you plan to attend, please remain inside your vehicle while following the candy station route in the 
Kim C. Hammond Justice Center parking lot. FCSO personnel will distribute the sweets and provide you 
with a candy bag with safety tips. Sheriff Woody and Jessie (A.K.A. Sheriff Rick Staly and his wife Debbie) 
plan to attend and greet you at the start. 
 

 
 

Sheriff Woody aka Sheriff Staly handed out Halloween safety bags last year and encourages all who attend to decorate their 
vehicles and wear their best Halloween costumes! 

 
### 


